
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

  The Harrisonburg City Council will hold public hearings on April 23, 2019 at 7:00 p.m., or 
as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chambers located at 409 South Main Street, 
Harrisonburg, Virginia, to consider the following:  
 

Alley Closing – Perpendicular to Myrtle Street between East Wolfe Street and East Rock Street (Adjacent 

to tax map parcels 34-OO-10, 11, 16, and 19) 

Consider a request from Emily and Dan Fudala and Gretchen Nyce to close a total of +/- 1,200 sq. ft. of 

undeveloped public alleys, which are located perpendicular to Myrtle Street. The approximately 10-ft wide 

alley connects Myrtle Street to another undeveloped alley that is perpendicular to and connects to East 

Wolfe Street and East Rock Street, and is adjacent to parcels identified as tax map parcels 34-OO-10, 11, 

16, and 19.  
 

 

Applications, maps, and other information are available for review in the Department of Planning & 

Community Development, 409 South Main Street, 2nd Floor, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 

p.m. All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at these public hearings.  
 

 

       Eric D. Campbell 

       City Manager 

               

Publication dates:   

Monday, April 8, 2019 

Monday, April 15, 2019 

 


